
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Reading Radio Club held it’s annual Field Day at Heritage Park in Sinking Springs, PA. This 

years setup consisted of two HF stations, a VHF/UHF station, and a Digital HF station. The VHF/UHF 

station was operated only when the second HF station was off the air. All our transceivers we powered 

by a gasoline powered generator provided by one of our club members.  

Ron Waszk, K3RJW, was our designated safety officer for the event. Ron is an experienced fire 

police officer and was present for the entire event except for dinner on Saturday evening. Ron has filled 

out the Safety Checklist and it is included in our submission. I can verify that Ron was active in making 

sure that our club was practicing safe operation during the entire event. 

Harry Hoffman, W3VBY, operated a solar station on 2 meters. An image of this setup is included 

in our submission for your verification. Again, this station was not operated unless one of the HF stations 

was taken off the air. The solar panel powered a small 2 meter HT for operation. 

To verify, due to low attendance in the face of the COVID-19 pandemic and oversight during 

operation, no more than 3 transmitters were ever on the air at the same time.  

 

73, 

 

Christopher Schlegel, K3ADA 

RRC President 

sutehk.cs@gmail.com 

484-638-0168 
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